From: Ken Camper <kencamper@mac.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 4:57 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent COLA for PERS ONE Retirees

CAUTION:External email.
To Whom it May Concern,

| write to implore the Actual Committee to establish a permanent annual cost of living adjustment for Washington State
PERS ONE retirees.

Since the day | retired 18 1/2 years ago, | have received exactly ONE COLA. Many have waited far longer than I. | implore
the committee to act on behalf of our group to correct this serious inequity in the Washington PERS ONE pension.
PLEASE consider the plight of those of us who faithfully served the state throughout their careers by establishing a
viable, meaningful and permanent cost of living adjustment on their behalf.

Please let me know if | can offer any further information that might be of help to the Actuary Committee in advance of
your hearing next Tuesday.

Very best regards,

Kenneth Camper

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



